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Submission text:  As a long time resident of The Caves, I am in full support of the
Northern region re-joining Rocky. When the north regions first amalgamated into the
Rocky Region, it was at that time, we were no longer the "Forgotten North suburbs "and I
personally believe it was to the detriment of the North region to once again be dragged
back into the Livingston region when the de-amalgamation vote was counted. When you
look at the polling booth numbers from any suburb outside of the coast during that vote,
they all favoured staying with Rocky. In my opinion it was the arrogance of a few in power
at Livingstone that caused the split from Rocky. All our monies go to the coast and what
do we get. HOWEVER, even though I support those regions going back to Rocky, in this
instance, I will vote NO! I feel we will be further isolated when we loose those 3 areas to
Rocky and the threat of higher rates 1s also very worrying. I strongly believe that we need
to go back to 1 region or leave the coast only as Livingstone and everyone from Cawarral
to the far north area go back to Rocky.
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